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Subject: Questions about the A2 Comprehensive Plan

From: Christina Weiland  
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 12:55 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Stephen Lee  
Subject: Questions about the A2 Comprehensive Plan 

Hello - 

My husband and I live at 1413 Henry St, in Lower Burns Park.  We are trying to understand the A2 
Comprehensive Plan.  One of us plans to attend tomorrow's meeting about the plan.  But we have 
several concrete questions where we would like answers: 

1) we’re wondering most about how this ensures affordable housing… do a certain percentage of the
units have to be reserved as affordable?  If not, why not?  Other cities like Cambridge MA has
required this in their recent zoning reforms.

2) How far off Packard would “multi-use” extend?  Where can we see the specific zoning that would be
proposed for our street/house in the new plan?

Thank you, 
Christina Weiland 
1413 Henry St... Lower Burns Park resident for 12 years 


